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Don’t build Hokua Place!!!
Traffic is already
A nightmare &
The project is not affordable to
Most Kauai residents.
Who are we building for?
Certainly not our
Own. We are only enticing wealthy Mainlanders to
Buy a second home at our expense.
The hidden price
Of this development is
Even higher. We
Are loosing locals!
Don’t do it.
Susan O’Neill

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:susanonkauai@yahoo.com
mailto:dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov

